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CHURCH WIDE

All CrossPointe Events will resume January 2nd

This Christmas season, give your “BEST GIFT for JESUS.” Prayerfully, consider giving a 
gift this year. Make checks out to CrossPointe Church, please note “Best Gift for Jesus” 
in the memo.

ADULT MINISTRIES
New Men’s Group - Sunday morning at 10:30 AM in room W-8 beginning January 9th. 
This group is led by Raythan Edwards and the initial study will be “Men of Integrity, 
Passionate Pursuit”. Open to all men.

M&M Bible Study - If you are a Senior Adult, join us for our next Tuesday morning Bible 
study as we begin The Letter of James. We meet at 10:00 AM in room W-4, 0-5, 0-6. This 
study begins on January 11th and is led by Pastor Vince.

New Wednesday Night Groups Beginning January 5th: 
•	 Financial Peace (Co-Ed) - Jay & Marilyn Carlson, 5:00 - 6: 00 PM, Room W-10 
•	 Science & Prophecy in the Bible (Co-Ed) - Dennis Strickland, 5:00 - 6 PM, Room 

W-13, 14/, 15 
•	 Divine Design (Co-Ed) - Mark Langner, 7:00 - 7:45 PM, Room W-4, 0-5, 0-6 
•	 Celebrating God’s Feasts (Ladies) - Sara Duvall, 7:00 - 7:45 PM, Room W-13,14,15 

M&M First Thursday - Join us for our monthly luncheon on Thursday January 6th at  
11:00 AM in the Youth Room for Senior Adults. To reserve your spot, email Pastor Vince 
at vstiffler@cpcfamily.org. You don’t have to attend the M&M Bible study on Tuesdays  
to come to this luncheon.

STUDENT MINISTRIES
DNOW 2022: Darkness and Light is quickly approaching. Join us January 14th - 16th for 
a weekend full of worship, Bible Study, and quality time with friends. Cost is $50 and 
includes study materials and meals. Register on cpcfamily.org/students. 

PASSION IS A GENERATION LIVING FOR HIS NAME. The Passion movement has a 
singular mission—calling students and leaders across the world to live for what  
matters most.  Join the movement. Cost is $150. Register at cpcfamily.org/students.

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES
cpcKids Ministries need your help! We are seeking teachers, assistant teachers, and 
first touch volunteers during either service each Sunday. For more information, email  
Shelbi Thompson at volunteercoordinator@cpcfamily.org.


